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Charleston County Coroner Concludes Investigation, Releases Report on Death of John 
Barnett 
 
Today, Charleston County Coroner Bobbi Jo O'Neal released the final cause and manner of death determination for Mr. 
John Barnett, who died on March 9, 2024. The full Coroner’s Report is attached. 
 
In lieu of media interviews, O’Neal released the following statement: 
 
"It has been an honor to serve the Barnett Family during this difficult time. It is my hope that the world will remember John 
Barnett not for the manner in which he died, but for the manner in which he lived." 
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